
Henvey Inlet First Nation 

2021 General Election 
To: 2021 Nominees 

From: Henvey Inlet First Nation 

Date: February 20, 2021 

Re: Brochures 

To all candidates participating in our 2021 General Election for 
Chief and Council positions. Please be advised that if you would 
like to have your brochure posted to our HIFN.CA website please 
forward to Lyndy McQuabbie by Tuesday February 23rd by 4PM. 
Email you brochure in PDF format to reception@henveyinlet.com 

Please call (705-857-2331) or email for further details. 

Please note the First Nation will NOT be doing a mass mailout. 
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